

Thursday, August 28, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

- Attention Freshmen! Have you seen all of those upper classmen in the yellow and blue vests? Those are our student leaders and we need some of you to join them! Freshmen senate is looking for some great candidates to help lead your class. You can sign up by scanning the QR code on the posters around the school or swing by Ms. Brown's room in A318 for more info. Go Gulls!
- Picture Day is next Thursday, September 4th. You can purchase pictures online or there are packets available during your 1st period class or the main office.

Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!